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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I have backpacked into The Great Burn numerous times and appreciate that there is a place to go on our public

lands where I can get completely away from motorized vehicles including snowmobiles. Wildlife needs such a

place of quiet so as not to create undue stress on their populations. Please, please keep motorized vehicles out

of The Great Burn year round. There are other locations available for snowmobilers. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Having backpacked in The Great Burn numerous times for multiple days, I appreciate this place of complete

solitude, knowing that motorized vehicles are prohibited. One summer, after spending five quiet days, we were

on our way out, just below the State Line trail. We heard a motorcycle above us riding illegally. The unexpected

noise was so jarring and offensive. We did report the incident. If you open The Great Burn up to motorized

vehicles in the winter, there will be pressure from the same groups to open it in the summer. Please, just say no.

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Please keep the entire area as Recommended Wilderness. Thank you. 

 

 

 

Please see my comments above. 

 

 

 

All rivers that originate in The Great Burn should be recognized as Wild and Scenic. 

 

 

 

No hunting. 

 

 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns about keeping The Great Burn non-motorized year round. It is an

extremely special place. Im very concerned that opening it up to motorized vehicles would also increase

vandalism, trash, etc.


